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Oregonians are paying more for everything. Imposing higher property taxes is not the 

answer. Throwing more money at problems is not the answer. 

Audit and find out where our money is going.  Hardworking Oregonians and Seniors 

deserve responsible government.  They do not deserve to be thrown out of their 

homes due to outrageously high property taxes. ENOUGH! 


